



Dunbarney Primary School

Main Street Bridge of Earn Perth

PH2 9DY

Headteacher: Mary Mitchell Email: dunbarney@pkc.gov.uk Phone: (01738) 474175 Fax: (01738) 813006

Web:

https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/pk/d

unbarneyprimary/

Twitter: @DunbarneyPS

03.03.2023 Dunbarney Newsletter

Parent Contact Evenings

Parent Contact Evenings for pupils in P1-P4 and P7 are next Thursday 9 March (4pm – 7pm) and Tuesday 14 March (3.30-6.00pm). Parent Contact Evenings for pupils in P5 are next Tuesday 7 March (3.30-6.00pm) and Thursday 9 March (4pm – 7pm). These will be taking place in school in your child's classroom. All Primary families should have received invitations on ParentsPortal or by email about booking appointments. If you are unable to attend or have missed booking an appointment, please email dunbarney@pkc.gov.uk or call 01738 474175 during the school day.

Nursery Parent Contact

Will be taking place during the day on Monday 20 March, Tuesday 21 March and Friday 24 March. Please sign up on the sheet at the Nursery. Your appointments will be in the Primary School not the nursery.

Lost Property

We have many items of lost property, and we will have these on display at the Parent Contact Evenings. Lost property is permanently on display in the foyer at the main door. All the items are unnamed. Any unclaimed items left at the end of term will be taken to the recycling centre.

Bank Holiday – Coronation

Monday 8 May has been confirmed as a school closure day for the King's coronation.

Netball News

We have two teams playing in the PKC Primary Schools' Netball League which runs from January to March. Both teams have played 4 matches to date with Dunbarney Gold winning 2 and losing 2 and Dunbarney Green winning all 4 of their matches. This is a very impressive start to the league for both teams and we hope their luck continues right to the end of the league. Good luck to all players and thank you to the parents/carers for supporting and transporting the players to Bells Sports Centre.

Bikeability

P5 class will be starting their Bikeability journey in the last term (April to June). Details and dates will be confirmed soon.

Nursery Stay & Play

Stay & Play Sessions for parents & carers will take place at nursery every day next week (w/b Monday 6 March) from 9-10.30am. Please write your name on the sheet at Nursery to indicate which session you would like to attend.

Scots Poetry Competition

Our annual Scots Poetry competition concluded recently. Could we thank all pupils for working so hard and their families for supporting them to learn the poems. We are also very grateful to Avril Fulton and Ann Larg for judging the competitions. They both commented on the high standard of the recitals this year and said that they had great difficulty in deciding the winners.

Community Notices

There are several community notices attached to this Newsletter:-

- 1. St Johnstone Easter Camps
- 2. B of E Tennis Club Easter Coaching
- 3. B of E Tennis Club Quiz
- 4. Morrisons Easter Camps

Have a lovely weekend.